
Version 2.0 May 2023 

Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

524 (T) of  2023 

Issued by Cairns Maritime Region on 21 November 2023 

Area:             Far North Queensland

Locality: Norman Reef – Outer Reef Area

Activity: Missing Scuba Diving Equipment

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Four Buoyancy Compensator Devices (BCD) with Aluminium Tanks have been lost overboard in the 
Norman Reef area. BCDs last seen in position 16°42.80s 145°98.83e 
BCDs are Black and Red in colour and both the vest and attached gauges are of the Cressi brand. 
BCD vests have individual numbers located on the vest. 
 
Mariners are to navigate with caution. 
 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 

Cancel notice: none 
 
AUS charts affected: 830,831,373 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Cairns Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4052 7400  Email: vtscairns@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Cairns) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


